
FAQs for the 2024 NOFO Launch 

• When will the next information session be?  

The next information session will be about CoC DV Bonus Dollars on Friday, 7/19 11am-
12:30pm. Find the link here.  

• For renewal applications, if you’d like to do something else with the money, is there 
an opportunity to do?  

o If you’d like to significantly alter your budget, contact Kelsey Beckmeyer as 
soon as possible. She will make an amendment with HUD. If your program 
changes but your budget does not, contact Kelsey to update your 
application.  
 

• Will HUD move to an every other year NOFO schedule?  
o There will be no renewal process for next year, though no other details are 

available at this time. HUD has not yet released an official statement 
regarding this.  
 

• Will there be changes to COLA for increased service dollars?  
o Last year, we saw a 15% increase in Operations for Permanent Supportive 

Housing. Non-fair market rent increases are few and far between, so it’s 
unclear whether there will be changes in the COLA.  

https://teams.microsoft.com/dl/launcher/launcher.html?url=%2F_%23%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%3Ameeting_MDkzZjE1ZGYtZTJkYS00NTUwLTkxMTItNTU0NDhlOWZhYjU3%40thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%2522cdb9675c-9a99-47c8-842a-080452448241%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%2522cbf483d1-f5cc-426c-8c51-c23ae8d3b11b%2522%257d%26anon%3Dtrue&type=meetup-join&deeplinkId=d7165c5c-6e21-402d-a2e5-04b7efe569f3&directDl=true&msLaunch=true&enableMobilePage=true&suppressPrompt=true
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